
Sellers permitted to return to
livestock sales as COVID-19
restrictions are gradually eased

Following recent announcements and guidance from the NI Executive in relation
to the easing of COVID-19 restrictions, the Livestock Market Stakeholder
group have met to discuss and review the protocol put in place to ensure the
safety of all who attend and work at livestock sales.

Act responsibly and remain vigilant to
wildfires

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA),
Northern Ireland Fire & Rescue Service (NIFRS) Police Service of Northern
Ireland (PSNI) and Ulster Farmers Union (UFU) are asking farmers, land
managers and the public for their help during the current dry weather spell.

O’Neill makes return visit to her old
primary school

The deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill has paid a visit to Primate Dixon
Primary School in Coalisland, the school she attended as a child.

First Minister praises young people’s
commitment to shared future

Our children and young people play a full and active role in building towards
a shared and better future for everyone, the First Minister has said.
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Enjoy holiday weekend safely – CMO

Chief Medical Officer Dr Michael McBride has urged everyone in Northern
Ireland to enjoy the May Day holiday weekend safely.

With further COVID-19 restrictions being eased from today, Dr McBride
emphasised that the public health advice remains as vital as ever.
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